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Roberta DiMezza

From: f <patrickfayle@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 8:46 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: H5219

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

My name is Patrick Fayle and I presently reside in East Greenwich.  I would like to know that I very 
strongly oppose ANY efforts to legalize assisted suicide in Rhode Island which includes the 
aforementioned H5219 or any other similar legislation and will vote not to re-elect any member of the 
General Assembly who votes in favor thereof. 
 
 


